
 

The P &C Traffic Committee would like to request 
your assistance in easing the traffic congestion and 
the potential danger to our children during the peak 
times of 7.30am – 9am  &  2.30pm – 4pm Monday – 
Friday. 

Please be aware of the guidelines listed below to 
make it easier and safer for everyone to get to and 
from school. 

 
A. When dropping or picking your child up from the 
gate, please move to the furthest space available 
(as indicated in the diagram). If everyone can pull 
up as close to the curb as possible and re-enforce to 
your child to exit the vehicle from the left hand side 
of the car – there is plenty of space for other 
vehicles to pass.  If we can follow this guideline 
there is room for at least 5 – 6 cars to drop/collect 
children at the same time.  This will also ease the 
congestion of traffic entering from Withers Rd as 
there will be a reduced need to wait in line to 
drop/collect children.  

B. If you need to turn LEFT on Withers Road after 
dropping/collecting your child – please use the 
additional AFL carpark exit. 

 

 

C. There is a set down area as you exit onto Withers Rd 
– if you choose to drop your child here PLEASE make 
sure they walk along the footpath to the bottom of the 
roundabout and access the school gate from there.  
This is a much safer alternative than walking directly 
across the road. 

D. Pedestrian crossing here – please be aware of 
children walking or riding over this crossing. 

Due to safety 
concerns the 
school 
carpark is not 
available for 
parents to 
drop off or 
collect 
children from 
the school at 
any time. 
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